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Comments

After writing a research paper for the National Fire Academy's Executive Fire Officer (EFO) program
concerning issues involving personnel in a temporary "acting" or "move-up" position, | found anecdotal
evidence that a high number of LODD reports stated there were "Acting Company Officers"

on scene or making decisions.

After contacting NIOSH it was learned that this is not a field required to be inquired about on your
investigations. If the notion that someone was in an acting position was mentioned during the
investigation, it was written in the report. If it was not mentioned it was overlooked. We may not know
how often this may be an issue if it is not consistently tracked.

| am recommending that a required question to be asked during an investigation is whether anyone was
in an "acting" or "move-up" position of Pump Operator, Company Officer, or Chief Officer when a LODD
occurred and if they had the minimum qualifications of that role. It would be worth evaluating any
trends that may come out of the data over time.

Thank-you for the opportunity to have input.

John




